
American Indians' Vulnerability to Trafficking:
 Part I- History, Heritage and Resiliency
Part II- Identifying and Providing Service

This 2-part webinar will familiarize participants on the historical traumas behind American
Indians' vulnerabilty to violence. Participants will learn about important historical events that

have caused deep-rooted traumas, cultural traditions that aid in resiliency, and steps they
might take to develop an effective and supportive response to trafficking. Our goal is that

participants will be able to incorporate this knowledge into new service provision strategies that
can build trust to develop lasting relationships with tribal communities over time.

 
 
 

July 14, 2021 
10:00-11:30 AM & 1:00-2:30 PM

About the presenter: Nikki Locklear has worked 12+ years in DV Advocacy with over 10 years in direct services as an advocate and as a Shelter
Manager at a DV/SA/HT Agency. In these positions, she has had the opportunity to work with state and federally-funded grants geared toward

providing culturally-congruent services to American Indians. She is currently the Director of the Domestic Violence/Sexual Assault/Human Trafficking
Program for the NC Commission of Indian Affairs within the NC Department of Administration. Throughout her career, she has worked on many

projects within North Carolina to assist and inform victims of violence in tribal communities. 

Registration
Part I: History, Heritage and Resiliency at 10:00 AM:  Zoom Registration

Part II: Identifying and Providing Service at 1:00 PM: Zoom Registration

Please join the North Carolina Human Trafficking Commission and 
North Carolina Coalition Against Human Trafficking 

for a new online training series: 
Strengths and Vulnerabilities: Lived Experience of Risk and Resilience

This project was supported by Grant No. 2018-V2-GX-0061 awarded by the Office for Victims of Crime, U.S. Department of Justice.
The opinions, findings, conclusions, and recommendations expressed in this publication, program/exhibition are those of the

author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Department of Justice, Office for Victims of Crime.

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_TFockZ1LScuvkF_8Shqtzw
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_LzcFFrITSXu-jBkbr7t_1g

